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On World Communications Day we are encouraged to pray for communications professionals and there will be
a second collection which provides the funding for the Catholic Communications Network (CCN).

The CCN provides support for the bishops of England and Wales and the Church more widely in promoting the
Gospel through the media on current issues. The office is the central point for media enquiries and plays a key
role in developing the public profile of the Church.

Please help the CCN to promote the Good News through the media, by your prayers and generosity.

It is possible to donate online at:

www.catholicnews.org.uk/donations
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